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Mr Lakshmi Narayanan 
Chairman 
Sovereign Wealth Fund Institute 
 
24th June 2024 
 
Dear Mr Narayanan, 
 
I hope this message finds you well and in good health. 
 
I am writing to extend my sincerest thanks to the Sovereign Wealth Fund Institute 
for inviting me to participate in this year’s Global Wealth Conference in London 
between 28-30 of May 2024.  I would also like to thank you for inviting me to speak 
and awarding me the GOOD Fellow Award at the Haberdashers’ Hall on 29 May 
2024. 
 
It was an honour and a privilege to be among such distinguished business leaders, 
entrepreneurs, investors, scholars, experts, and professionals from around the 
world. The networking opportunity along with the discussion sessions provided a 
platform for in-depth exploration, understanding, and exchange of ideas on 
various topics. Witnessing the breadth of knowledge and expertise brought to the 
table was inspiring, leaving a profound and encouraging impact among 
participants. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the SWFI team for their hard 
work and dedication in ensuring the success of this conference. 
 
Thank you once again, and I wish you all the very best and many valuable events to 
come. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Nayef Alhajraf  
Chairman & Co-Founder 
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